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Office of the Vice Provost for International Affairs  
          

Internationalizing the Cornell Curriculum (ICC) Grant Proposal AY2018 

Department Chair Endorsement 
 
Among the considerations that are relevant in reviews of ICC proposals and that chairs should 
confirm here are the following: 1) if this proposal is successful, that the associated faculty/staff 
member(s) are not constrained by the nature of their appointment to be able to successfully complete 
the proposed project; and 2) that the proposed project and associated course are sustainable in the 
department’s curriculum following the end of the grant period. If this proposal crosses over two (or 
more) colleges, a chair’s endorsement from each department needs to be included with the proposal. 
 
Title of Grant Submitted            
 
Lead Faculty Member            
 
Department/College of Lead Faculty Member                
 
Recommendation by Chair in support of grant proposal (provide comments): 
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